
DEMOCRATIC PARTY OF LANE COUNTY 
Central Committee Minutes 
10/16/2014 — UO Lokey Education Complex, Rm 276 !

The monthly meeting of the Democratic Party 

of Lane County Central Committee, held at the 

UO Lokey Education Building in Room 276 on 

Thursday evening, October 16, 2014, was called 

to order at eighteen minutes past 7 p.m., Ms. 

Fahey being in the Chair and noting the absence 

of a quorum, and Ms. Swenson-Harris present as 

Secretary. The Vice Chair was instructed to take 

measures to obtain a quorum.  

 The Treasurer’s Report was received.  The 

Party had $7,379 in income and $4,485.55 in 

expenses during the previous month, with a net 

difference of $2,893.56. 

 The Budget Committee reported that the 

year-to-date expenses have been $21,789 and 

year-to-date income has been $22,582.53, giving 

the Party a net gain of $793.54 for fiscal year 

2014. 

 The Campaign Services Committee 

reported that ballots have been sent out and 

that volunteers are needed to call voters and 

encourage them to turn in their ballots. A GOTV 

kickoff will be held on Saturday, October 18th at 

10a.m. at the DPLC office with Senator Ron 

Wyden.  

 The Publicity Committee reported that the 

committee is continuing their work to publicize 

the activities of the various campaigns and  

Party committees. The Committee sends out a 

weekly email to notify subscribers of upcoming 

events.  

The Community Action Committee reported that 

the committee participated in extensive voter 

registration efforts, helping to register over 600 

people. The Party will be sponsoring a table at 

CALC’s yearly event on October 25th from 5p.m. 

to 8p.m. 

The Fundraising Committee reported that 

recent direct mail efforts have been very 

successful and that volunteers are needed to 

stuff more envelopes. 

The Rules Committee reported that a set of 

rules for the Organizational Meeting will be 

presented at the November Central Committee 

Meeting. 

The SCC Delegation reported that there will 

be an SCC meeting in December, delegates are 

encouraged to attend. 

At forty six minutes past 7 p.m the Vice Chair 

notified the Committee of the presence of a 

quorum. 

The previous minutes were approved as 

distributed.  

The Organization Subcommittee for PCPs 

reported the names of two people requesting 

nomination for the position of Precinct 



Committee person: Isabella Rassouli, who was 

nominated by Mr. Edmunson and seconded;  

and Maya Robbins, who was nominated by Mr. 

Edmunson and seconded. Spencer Christiansen, 

James Geocaris, Donald St. Clair, Hillary Murrieta, 

Therasa Fiora Starchild-Wolf, Tessa Ladnow, and 

John Landon were appointed, nominated by Mr. 

Smith and seconded by Mr. Schneider. 

 Mr. Wig moved to increase the Campaign 

Services Committee budget by $10,ooo to 

accommodate the expenditure of money raised 

to hire paid canvassers. The motion was 

seconded by  Ms. Stecker and passed 

unanimously  

 Upon unanimous consent, the Chair 

adjourned the meeting at one minute past eight 

o’clock.  !
!!
Signed:       Approved: 
        ____ / ____ / ________ !
X                                                  . 
         
Julie Fahey                                              X                                                  .  !
Chair                                                      Celine Swenson-Harris !
                                                             Secretary ! !


